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Agency for Clinical Innovation

Complete a short survey. It will take less than 
10 minutes.

Share your experience 
of referring patients for 
colonoscopy

What is the survey about?
Your experiences in referring patients for 
colonoscopy in NSW.

Who can participate? 
General Practitioners working in NSW. 

How long will it take? 
The online survey will take less than 10 minutes.

Why participate? 
If you choose to take part, you will be helping to 
improve how patients can access public colonoscopy 
services in NSW.

When does it close?

31 July 2024

Who can I contact for more 
information?

Sarah Gerritsen, Senior Research and 
Evaluation Officer, Cancer Screening and 
Prevention, Cancer Institute NSW:  
sarah.gerritsen@health.nsw.gov.au

Tara Dimopoulos-Bick, Evidence 
Generation and Dissemination Manager, 
Agency for Clinical Innovation:  
tara.dimopoulosbick@health.nsw.gov.au

click hereTo complete the survey
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